
 

 

121th September 2022 

Dear parents/carers, 

Harvest season is upon us and as always, we will be recognising this event 

within school. This year, we will be attending St Peter and St Paul’s Church on 

Tuesday 27th September for our festival. If you are available to walk to and 

from the church with us (we will be leaving school at 1:00pm and returning at 

2:30pm), please could you inform your child’s class teacher. 

In the past, we have made donations to the local food bank as part of our 

learning and to promote our children’s awareness of social responsibility 

within the local community. If you would like to contribute towards this, 

please could you send any tinned food, jars of sauces, pasta, rice or cereal 

into school by Friday 23rd September. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Watson 

 


